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Our value for the term is ‘Truth and Truthfulness‘. 

FoCS 

 PE PE Woodland 

School 

Dormouse Monday - 

swimming 

PE kit all 

week 

Thursday 

Red 

Squirrel 

PE Kit all week please for 

our Olympic Week 

Friday 

Hedgehog Monday 

Badger Friday 

PE kit should be worn to school on the appropriate day.  

Swimming days – please wear uniform.  Woodland 

school kit should consist of waterproofs, hat, long 

sleeved shirt, long trousers and wellies or boots.  
 

MENU 

w/c 8th July 2024: Week ONE 

 

WARM WEATHER 

As the weather 

gets warmer 

please ensure that 

the children bring 

a hat to school and 

suncream (which 

only they must use and self-apply).  

Water bottles are also essential.  Please also ensure 

your child(ren) has(have) a hat in school for break times 

– a legionnaire type or wide brimmed hat is best. 

PHOTOGRAPHS 

Closing date for online ordering of photographs is 

Sunday 7th July.  Additional charges may be applied for 

later orders.  Please order on the website, not via school. 

DIARY DATES 

Wednesday 10th July – ‘Summer Showcase’ – 3.30 in 

church 

Friday 12th July – Leavers’ Service in church (2.45) 

Monday 15th July – Y6 to Bryntisilio 

Thursday 18th July – End of Term (3.20) 

SUMMER SHOWCASE 

We will be giving the children the opportunity to share 

their musical prowess at our Summer Showcase on 

Wednesday 10th July, in church at 3.30.  Please walk your 

child to church and meet us there. 

LEAVERS’ SERVICE 

We shall be formally saying farewell to our Y6 leavers 

at the service on Friday 12th July at 2.45 in church.  They 

will be at their residential the following week.  All are 

welcome to join us and join in sharing and celebrating 

their successes.  

REPORTING CONCERNS ABOUT A CHILD 

To report a concern call Shropshire Council’s First 

Point of Contact (FPOC) - 0345 678 9021 

PRAYER GROUP 

Mrs Woolham attends school on Mondays 

at about 3pm to pray for the school 

community.  If you would like to join her 

you would be most welcome.  If you have 

any prayer requests, please let the 

office know and these can be passed on.  

STAR CHILDREN 

Well done to Oscar and Oscar 

who played for Shrewsbury Town 

‘Up and Comers’ football 

tournament last weekend and 

reached the semi-final.  Also, George T, Matthew and 

James T who played brilliantly.  A great achievement for 

all who played. 

 

Well done, also, to Julia for attaining the next belt in 

her Korean Martial Arts.  Keep going Julia – only six 

belts until black belt. 

DINNERS 

From September, the price of school dinners will rise to 

£2.45 for Y3-6 and £1.75 for Nursery. Rec-Y2 will 

remain as Universal Infant Free School Meals. 

DEBTS 

Please ensure that all debts are cleared by the end of 

term.  Any outstanding credit remaining on dinner 

accounts for Year 6 can only be claimed back by parents.  

Please don’t forget to claim this back or transfer to 

another sibling.  Thanks  

HOLIDAY CLUB 

Holiday Club will once again be running at Prees School 

during the Summer Holidays. Bookings need to be made 

by emailing admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk. The club will 

be running on the following dates from 9 a.m. until 3 

p.m. at a cost of £12 per day. 

Friday 19th July 

Monday 22nd July—Thursday 25th July 

Monday 29th July —Thursday 1st August 

Monday 5th August—Thursday 8th August 
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Click here to access the latest newsletter

 
SCHOOL SPIDER 

Download the App, free, from Playstore.
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